
Parish Support 
 

 

Revised Quinquennial guidance 
 

DAC Secretary Sarah Baines writes: 

 

The amendments made by the Church of England (Miscellaneous Provisions) Measure 2019 to the 

Ecclesiastical Jurisdiction and Care of Churches Measure 2018 came into force in September 

2020.  

 

Salisbury Diocesan guidance on appointing an Inspector has now been updated to reflect these 

changes. These documents and an explanation of the changes can be found on the Church 

Building Team website, here.   

 

These documents were approved by Diocese Synod in October 2020.   

 

Also, the DAC constitution has been revised to take account of the amendments made by the 

Church of England (Miscellaneous Provisions) Measure 2019 to the Ecclesiastical Jurisdiction and 

Care of Churches Measure 2018.  A copy of the new constitution is available to download from the 

link above. 

https://www.salisbury.anglican.org/parishes/dac/quinquennial-inspections

